
Minutes Kiltarlity Commuity Council August 2015 

1.  Apologies from Hamish, Adrian and Ron 

 

2. There was no Police liaison present at the meeting although they were expected a quick 

overview was made of the Police Community report and there was no further discussions 

although some items were thought to be duplicate from June. 

 

3. Thorough discussions took place regarding the planning application from William Gray 

Construction regarding the development at Balgate Mill.  It was decided to reject planning 

on the grounds of the uncertainties regarding the change of house types and number of 

dwellings.  Elaine is to contact the architect to arrange a meeting on site to discuss the 

changes and Norman was to submit the objection with the Highland Council. 

 

4. Martin Bell forwarded on emails to Elaine regarding the progress made with generating 

community and surrounding community interest in the community mini bus.  Discussions 

took place regarding the positive feedback received and the number of local groups that 

would look to use the mini bus, concerns were raised whether these groups would 

contribute to the funding involved.  It was also highlighted that this is still in its early stages 

and decision making. 

 

5. Elaine is making progress on investigating becoming a Statutory Consultee with regards the 

Druim Ba.  It was noted that you have to do it per planning application. 

 

6. Although there was not a copy of the minutes from previous meeting it was noted that any 

matters arising were regarding wind farm developments and no other matters. 

 

7. Treasurer gave a full report with the KCC balance of £  It was also noted that grants had been 

awarded and received. 

 

8. No planning applications in our area were noted. 

 

9. Next meeting 17 September 2015  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


